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Hello, my name is Mitchell Powley. I am writing regarding Regulatory Notice 22-08 that I
wish for leverage funds to remain accessible to all investors. I am aware of the higher
volatility and risks that leveraged funds entail, and I plan accordingly. I use Jason Kelly's 9%
signal plan for investing which provides a methodical method of using these higher volatility
investments.

All investors deserve access to these investments, and there should not be discrimination of
who can access them based on status or wealth. We all have a right to own property, such as
these funds.

I strongly urge you to keep free access to leveraged funds for all investors. 

Regards, 
Mitchell Powley
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